ZIMBABWE CONGRESS OF TRADE UNIONS (ZCTU)

All correspondence should be addressed to the Secretary General

Email:info@zctu.co.zw Fax: (263) - 4 - 749256

Tel: 793093/794742/794702/749253



Ref:

No: 7 Jason Moyo Avenue 2nd & 3rd Floor,Gorlon House P.O. Box 3549 HARARE

4 October 2016

Dear colleagues,

RE: NEW ZCTU LEADERSHIP

We refer you to the above matter.

Please be advised that the 8th Ordinary Conference of the Zimbabwe Congress of Trade Unions (ZCTU) held at Pandhari Hotel in Harare from 29 September 2016 to 1 October 2016 elected new office bearers as follows:

President: Peter Mutasa

1st Vice president: Florence Taruvinga
2nd Vice president: John Chirenda
3rd Vice President: Juniel Manyere

1st Deputy Secretary General: Sylvester Mutindindi
2nd Deputy Secretary General: Thomas Masvingwe

Treasurer: Lovemore Mangwarati

Trustees: Reason Ngwenya; Rwatipedza Chigwagwa and Nyasha Benza

We hope and trust that you will give them all your support as they discharge their duties.

Yours faithfully

MON

J. Moyo

SECRETARY GENERAL